Deana Burn

From: Shayne Kneen <shayne.kneen@industry.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 27 June 2016 3:06 PM

To: Deana Burn

Cc: Landuse Minerals

Subject: Re: SSD 6835 - Lucas Heights Resource Recovery Park - Response to Submissions -

GSNSW Response (OUT16/24564)

Deana,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on; SSD 6835 - L ucas Heights Resour ce Recovery Park - Response to
Submissions.

Please be advised that the Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW) has no further comments or recommendationsto raisein
regards for the above project.

Regards

Shayne Kneen | Geoscientist | Minerals and Land Use Assessment | Geological Survey of NSW
NSW Department of Industry | Division of Resources & Energy

516 High St | Maitland | NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | Hunter Region Mail Centre | NSW 2310

T: 02 4931 6731 | F: 02 4931 6726 | E: shayne.kneen@industry.nsw.gov.au

W: www.industry.nsw.gov.au | www.resources.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.



